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April 14, 2011
Dr. Jeffrey Dalin

Executive Director

11722 Studt Ave.

St. Louis, MO 63141
Dear Dr. Dalin:
On behalf of the American Student Dental Association’s Editorial Board, I would like to thank you for your contribution to the April issue of ASDA News. Enclosed are two copies of ASDA News in which your article was published. 

Sincerely,
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Kim Schneider

Communications Editor

[Chapter Address] | [City, State, Zip Code] | [Phone] | [e-mail]

